



## ЧАРТЕРНАЯ ОБЩЕОБРАЗОВАТЕЛЬНАЯ ШКОЛА COMMUNITY OUTREACH Acade

**ACADEMY** 



www.outreachacademy.org ● (916) 286-1950 ● Директор школы Лариса Гончар

## NATIONAL SCHOOL OF CHOICE WEEK

## **DEAR COA PARENTS,**

As some of you already know, during January 24-30 week we are celebrating "National School of Choice Week". This is the week that we express our gratitude towards our parents and students for choosing our school. Knowing that parents have a choice, I would like to say thank you. Thank you for choosing Community Outreach Academy as your school of choice! We are very appreciative to you, our parents, for choosing our school year after year and entrusting your children to our care each and every day. We are very privileged to have this many students and that we get to educate and raise their young minds. Our educational staff works hard to provide the best possible educational environment for your children. Along with our support staff, students, and parents we all contribute in making our school a success. Every child deserves a quality education, and we are happy to be one of many successful schools in our community participating in National School of Choice Week. Thank you!

Larissa Gonchar, Principal



## УВАЖАЕМЫЕ РОДИТЕЛИ!

Как некоторые из вас уже знают, в течение недели 24-30 января мы празднуем «Национальную неделю выбора школы». В течение всей этой недели, мы выражаем искреннюю благодарность нашим родителям и студентам за то, что они выбрали нашу школу, Community Outreach Academy, для обучения. Мы очень благодарны всем вам за то, что год за годом, вы выбираете именно нашу школу, и каждый день доверяете нам своих детей, чтобы мы их обучали и заботились о них. Наш педагогический коллектив прилагает все усилия для обеспечения наилучшей образовательной среды для ваших детей. Наряду со вспомагательным персоналом, студентами и родителями мы делаем все возможное для того, чтобы сделать нашу школу самой успешной. Каждый ребенок заслуживает качественного образования, и мы счастливы быть одной из самых успешных школ нашего штата, участвующих в Национальной неделе выбора школы». Еще раз, спасибо вам за то, что вы выбрали Community Outreach Academy для обучения ваших детей!

Лариса Гончар, Директор школы



